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THE JEFFERSON COUNTY COMMISSION WILL HOLD PUBLIC FORUM THIS
FRIDAY, AUGUST 8'"

Birmingham, AL - The Jefferson County Commission has announced plans to
hold a forum for the purpose of informing the public of the problems facing the
County sewer system and the current proposals to address the problem.

The forum will be held at Samford University's Wright Auditorium on Friday,
August 8th at 10:00 A.M.

The forum will be moderated by former governor Albert Brewer. Following
presentations on the current proposed plan and on issues related to bankruptcy,
the public will be invited to submit written questions related to the matter.

This venue is designed to insure that all questions asked will be answered so
that all citizens of the county will be heard and addressed. All aftendees asking
questions will be required to provide name, address and city of occupancy as is
customary for public hearings.
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